Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 6:37 AM on 29 May 2012 from Mr Mark Darvill.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Change of use of a vacant public house to C3 residential 

	Case Officer:
	Rebekah Morgan 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Mark Darvill

	Email:
	

	Address:
	6 Shepherds Close, Burdrop, Oxfordshire OX15 5RN


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I would also like to say that the Planning Design and Access Statement is also flawed in that it is using out of date pictures and information about the current upkeep of the property. The property has been modernised in contravention to prior refused planning applications and is being lived in illegally as it is already being used as a private dwelling even though the property is a public house. A number of changes to the property including the conversion of the 'old bottle store' have proceeded with out permission. It is time for Cherwell to stop this development and return the property to a public house and reverse the building work already undertaken to convert it into a residential home. The public house before the Noquets arrival was a thriving business and popular village amenity. The rest of the community adhere to and uphold Cherwell planning law and decisions, why are the council failing the rest of the village community by allowing this work to continue un-checked.


